
 
 

Annual Meeting Directions  

This year’s Annual Meeting will be held at Royce City High School. Please 

refer to the attached map and directions for guidance to the cafeteria, 

where the meeting will take place. 

If you are unable to attend in person, please be advised that the 

presentation, along with opportunities for questions and updates, will be 

available on the community website. 

1. Parking- Parking spaces at the main entrance are limited. Additional 

parking is available in the main parking lot, marked yellow.  

2. Entrance – Doors #2 & #3 will be open and will direct you to the 

cafeteria. Locations marked green.  

 


